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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Mahiyar Dasmr <mahiyar@yahoo.com>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 6:41 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear Mr. David Stawick,

This regulation will hurt small traders like me the most. We request you not to carry out this regulation in larger
interest.

Thanks and Best Regards,

Mahiyar Dastur
Mobile :91-9825022722

The 1NTERNET now has a personality. YOURS! See your Yahoo! Homepage.


